
 

 
 
 

      
 

Tuesday 21st November 
 

 
Geography Field trip - Hampton 

 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
 
In year 3, the children are currently learning about our local area of Hampton. 
Through the topic the children will be learning about land use and different types of 
settlements. 
 
On Tuesday 28th November, as part of the children’s learning, each class will be 
going out into the local area to explore the geographical features of Hampton. The 
children will be collecting data to show how land is used as well as broadening their 
understanding of the local area. 
 
Please make sure the children come to school each day with a coat and comfortable 
footwear.  
 
We look forward to sharing with you what the children have learnt from this fieldwork 
opportunity.  

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss Miah       Miss Goddard   Mrs Gregory        Miss Stone 
 
 
 
 
 
 


